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IMPORTANT MESSAGE TO ALL HOMEOWNERS WEBSITE ADDRESS: 
www.chanticleerestates.org 1. We have four meetings a year (quarterly, on the second Tuesday of 

the months of February, May, August and November).  They are not 
very long, but they are extremely important.  We must be able to 
conduct business, pay bills, discuss problems, and plan for future 
events. 

President 
David Daigle 645-0418 
Vice President 
Emmett Mercier 690-6617 
Secretary 
Donald Bryan 641-8186 

2. Your attendance at our homeowner’s meetings is vital.  Please 
make an effort to attend or turn in your proxy.  We must have a quorum 
to vote at a regular meeting.  If we have to set a special meeting to 
conduct business, a notice setting the special meeting will be sent to 
all homeowners (no earlier than ten days from that notice).  The 
majority vote at the special meeting will rule.  We want everyone’s 
input.  

Treasurer 
Carol Bussell 781-9918 
Architectural Committee 
Glen Ashley 847-0258 
Beautification 
Committee 
Kendra Wadleigh  
643-3866 
Social Committee 

3. Our Board members have served two years.  Election of the Board 
for the next year will be held in August.  Please contact the Board if 
you are interested in serving.  They will be happy to assist you in 
taking a turn to serve on the Board.  

Kathy Daigle      645-0418 
Gerry Veth         641-2342 
Susan Mercier   690-6617 
Military Road Alliance 
Emmett Mercier 690-6617 
Phone Tree Kathy and David Daigle announce the birth of 

their son, Jacob Christian Daigle, born on Gerry Veth 641-2342 
Welcoming Committee  December 27, 2007 Susan Mercier 690-6617 
Newsletter Northshore High School Linda Ashley 847-0258  Graduates Website Masters in Counseling from Jessica Cresson Dan Megilligan 847-2321 

Liberty University  Jeremy Tan  
Donald Bryan Please recycle!  Benjamin Zenn  

 Saint Margaret Mary Saint Margaret Mary 
Please register on 

our website to 
access all old 

minutes, 
newsletters, 

forms, covenants, 
and other 
important 

subdivision 
documents. 

8th Grade Graduation National Junior Honor Society 
Madison Doll Lindsay Lagreco 

 Marshall Wadleigh 
  

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS 
SCHEDULED TUESDAY, AUGUST 12TH. 

SEND ME YOUR NEWS! 
 

Put news for the next 
newsletter in my mailbox 

or email me at  
lashley@steeglaw.com 

The time is 7 p.m.  The place is 388 Robert Boulevard 
(First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building). 

 
PLEASE MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO ATTEND 

THIS MEETING! 

http://www.chanticleerestates.org/
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